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MCK Extends Community Support 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 15, Onerahtókha/April 2024) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) is pleased to inform the community that its Finance 
Administration and Operations (FAO) Committee has provided financial 
support in the amount of $48,379.00 from April 2023 to March 2024. The 
following are some of the community members and organizations supported. 
 
Kateri Memorial Foundation Golf Tournament  $3100.00 
House Fire Assistance (three community members)  $2500.00 each 
Kahnawake Collective Impact Pride Parade   $5000.00 
Kahnawake United Church renovations   $5000.00 
Special Needs Baseball     $3000.00 
Winter Wonderland Tree     $2000.00  
Kateri Food Basket (portable heating/cooling system) $1579.00 
Kateri Hospital 40th Anniversary Event   $2500.00 
Assistance with Community member Funeral Expenses $1000.00 
 
Any Community member can view the entire list of recipients by writing a 
letter of request to the FAO Committee. All inquiries can be forwarded to 
FAOAdmin@mck.ca.  
 
About the FAO 
 
The FAO Committee oversees and governs the administrative, operational, 
and financial affairs on behalf of the MCK. Among its many responsibilities, 
the Committee receives and approves donation requests, making decisions 
based on consultation and collaboration with proponents while respecting 
financial limitations. Donation approvals are based on the MCK Donation 
Policy and Procedures. 
 
The FAO Committee is made up of three Ratitsénhaienhs and one MCK staff 
representative (currently vacant). The existing Committee is comprised of 
Ratitsénhaienhs Lindsay LeBorgne, Arnold Boyer, and Tonya Perron. FAO 
meetings are attended by the Executive Director, Executive Financial Officer, 
Employee Representative, and a Public Relations designate who participate 
in discussions but have no vote. The FAO Committee is accountable directly 
to the Council of Chiefs. 

 

 

Media Inquiries: 
Lisa Lahache 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext. 63251 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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